
House points for w/c 28th May: 
Red—336 
Blue—315 

Green—310 
Yellow—183 

Attendance Award! 

For w/c 28th May Rockstar 

went to Year Rec for 98.2% 

attendance—well done  

Reception! 

DIARY DATES 

 

This week: 

8th June  Y6 E-Safety workshop 

12th June Y4 Church Festival 

 

Next Week: 

14th June Butlins Parents meeting, 

  5pm 

15th June Y5 Cycling at Horbling 
  School 

18th June Y3 trip to Cogglesford 
  Mill 

19th June Sports Day 

 

Return Slip Reminders: 
 

Y3 Trip permission slip 

Y4 Chuch Festival—
permission slip 

Y5 Cycling permission slip 

 

 

  

 

7th June 2018 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to our last term of the school year; I do hope you all had a 

lovely, restful half term break.   The children have all started their new      

projects for the term and the project letters will be coming home tonight 

with more detail about what they will be learning. 

 

Also coming home tonight is a reminder of all of the key dates for the rest of 

the academic year.  We have lots of exciting events coming up including our 

sports morning on Tuesday 19th June which will be followed by a family picnic 

(weather permitting) and we do hope you will be able to join us for this.  

 

Thank you for those parents who attended our parent forum to talk about 

homework.  It was really helpful to gain your views and opinions which will 

help us as we write a new homework policy.  I will be talking to the children 

and staff too about homework and I will then draft a new policy; this will 

then be sent out to you.  If you were unable to attend the parent forum and 

would like to contribute your views, then please email me at:                    

headsoffice@heckington.lincs.sch.uk. 

 

Finally, our new website is nearly complete and will hopefully be ready for 

launch in the next few weeks! 

  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

School Uniform Orders 

Nationwide orders: If you would 

like your online order delivered 

to school by the end of term, 

please place  orders  by 6th July 

If children have borrowed sports 

kit this year, please can they be         

returned to school as soon as       

possible. These include sports       

T-shirts, school hoodies and     

football kits. Many thanks! 

School Uniform reminder 

From September children will have to wear bottle 

green sweatshirts or cardigans and bottle green     

T-Shirts. The sweatshirts and cardigans have to 

have the school logo on them, the T-Shirts do not. 

Please see the Uniform Policy on our website for   

details. 

mailto:headsoffice@heckington.lincs.sch.uk


Walking Bus 
Walking Bus runs on Tuesday’s. Children who would like to walk to school with the 

Walking Bus should gather on the Green at the corner of the High Street and 

Church Street at 8.10am to leave at 8.15. Children will get toast when they get to 

school. There will be two members of staff walking to school with the children, but 

parents are welcome to accompany the Bus if they would like to. We encourage as 

many children as possible to join the Bus—there is a trophy awarded to the class 

that has the most Walkers each week. We look forward to  seeing everyone! 

This week’s Walkers from each class: 

YR: 3   Y4: 1 

Y1: 4   Y5: 4 

Y2: 4   Y6: 8 

Y3: 5 

Well done Year 6! 

Multiskills Club 

Reception Class 

Unfortunately the Reception 

Class Multiskills after school 

Club will be cancelled for the 

rest of this term as Mrs 

Drayton will be taking over 

Mrs Ruffy’s Gymnastic’s Club. 

Family Picnic following Sport’s Day 

We are looking forward to you joining us for a picnic lunch after 

Sport’s Day on Tuesday 19th June. All children will need a packed 

lunch that day (f you order a meal from the Farm Kitchen it will 

automatically be provided as a packed lunch). Please bring along a 

picnic blanket and your lunch and keep your fingers crossed for 

nice weather! 

Polite Request 
We are struggling with space in our cloakrooms due to the 

large rucksacks that children are bringing to school each 

day. This is resulting in the cloakrooms  becoming messy, 

things falling off pegs and becoming a trip hazard for   

children.  We would therefore ask that, where possible, 

children only bring their book bag, lunch box and PE bag to 

school rather than a large rucksack.  Thank you for your 

support in this matter.  


